
KHHS English Club — April 8th, 2019 

 

~ Welcome Freshmen!! ~ 
 

 

Welcome to Kanuma Higashi 
High school! 
 Kanuma Higashi is a wonderful 
school where students and 
teachers unite and can work hard 
towards their goals. This school 
has fun events such as a school 
festival, sports competitions, and 
more! Now, please have a good 
school life at this school!! 

-Takahashi Yusuke,  
Kurihara Takahisa  

 
 
April is when first graders become second grade, and the second to 

the third. A year passes so quickly. 
First graders, how was your first year of high school life? You had a 

studying camp. Second graders went to the school trip to Okinawa. It 
was a very memorable time. The second graders are already 
examinees. We must study hard to attain our goals, mostly entering 
colleges.  

What kind of days did you all have? New students will enter in April, 
and we think that Kanuma Higashi High School will get more 
exciting than last year! Let's enjoy the rest of our school life!! And I 
hope you’ll make a lot of memories with your classmates this year, 
too!!! 
                               - Tada Seina, Aoki Sakura, Tashiro Minami 
 

 

 
 

It gets very cold in winter because there are many mountains around. 
The following is the big problem we have in this school. Classrooms 
and other places don't have enough heaters. Therefore, lots of people 
get flu easily. We have final exams in February and they are very 
important, so let’s keep disease prevention in mind. You should wash 
your hands and wear a mask. Let’s actively avoid bacteria! 

- Hoshino Natsuki, Shibata Kyoka, Hatori Momoyo 
 

 
                                                                                

This is a guide of the school for freshmen.  
 
Floor guide: 
First floor has the third grader’s classrooms, teacher's room, nurse’s 

room, cooking room and the principal’s office. 
Second floor has second grader’s classrooms, library, and biology 

rooms. 
Third floor has first grader’s classrooms, music room, art room and 

physics rooms. 
 

Main school events: 
June: Sports festival → We can deepen friendships!! 
July: Chorus contest →You should practice hard.  
September: School festival TORYOSAI →We hope you will enjoy it! 
November: Hiking & School Trip to Okinawa 
March: Ball games tournament 
 

Enjoy your new school life!! 
                                      - Arakawa Haruka, Shishido Yukari,  

Shibahara Koto, Masuda Miyu  
 
 

 


